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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
Provide an update on correspondence received for attention of Council.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
This paper makes reference to correspondence received to be brought to the attention of 
Council. Items are referred to in 3.0 below. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Correspondence from Dept for Infrastructure – Cookstown By Pass 
 
Dept for Infrastructure (Roads & Rivers) has corresponded with the Chief Executive to 
clarify the current situation regarding the Cookstown bypass, following a meeting between 
Fiona McCandless of the Department and Mid Ulster District Council (attached as 
Appendix A).  
 
Correspondence from Electoral Office for NI – Omagh Office 
 
The Council corresponded with the Electoral Office following receipt of correspondence 
from NIPSA the trade union on the future of the Omagh Electoral Office.  The attached 
confirms the relocation of its office in Omagh (attached as Appendix B).   

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial & Human Resources Implications 
 
Financial: Not applicable  
 
Human: Not applicable 
 

 
4.2 

 
Equality and Good Relations Implications 
 
Not applicable 
 

 
4.3 
 
 
 

 
Risk Management Implications 
 
Not applicable 
 



5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 
That Council notes and consider, as necessary, the correspondence received.  
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

  
Appendix A:  Department for Infrastructure: Cookstown Bypass 
Appendix B:  Electoral Office for Northern Ireland: Relocation of Omagh Office  
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